
NCJPS 
St Ann’s Rd North  
Cheadle 
Cheshire 
SK8 4RZ 

 
Dear St Mary’s Catholic Primary   School,  
 

Thank you for your lovely letter. I really enjoyed reading it. My favourite part 
was the decoration on the front cover. I like the way you created the old 
school uniform, especially the tie! 
 

 
On Rosh Hashanah we go to the synagogue and we hear the shofar being 

blown. The shofar is a ram’s horn that has one big hole and one small hole in 

it and it makes a lovely sound. If you don’t blow properly it sounds like an 

extremely noisy door and it is not nice.  

To celebrate we go to our family for lunch and dinner. We eat apple and 
honey it represents that we will have a sweet new year. If you are allergic to 
apples you can have Challah and honey. Challah is a special type of bread we 
have on Shabbat, this is where we celebrate G-d creating the world.   
 

Happy New Year St Mary’s   

 
                                            
Yours sincerely,  
 
Amy  


